
HILL COUNTRY ASSOCIATION 
OF  

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICTS 
________________________________________________________ 

 

PO Box 231 

Menard, TX 76859 

April 3, 2024 

 

To:  All District Directors in the Hill Country Association of  

          Soil and Water Conservation Districts  

 

Dear Conservationist: 

 
The 2024 Hill Country Association spring event and business meeting will be Tuesday, May 21, 2024, in 

Eldorado. We will meet at the Schleicher County Civic Center, located at 427 S. US Hwy 277, 

Eldorado, Texas.  Eldorado-Divide SWCD will be our host. Registration fees for this event are $25 

per person. 

 

Registration will start at 9:00 A.M., at the Civic Center. Coffee and pastries will be served. At 9:30 A.M., 

we will travel to Plantibles, Inc. for a tour of that facility. Plantibles is a farm and factory that grows and 

processes duck weed for human consumption. Following the tour, we will return to the Civic Center for 

lunch.   Lunch will be served at approximately 12:00 P.M. After lunch, a business meeting of the Hill 

Country Association of SWCDs will be held. Should you have items that you would like included on the 

agenda, please contact Kendria Ray, her contact information is below.  

 

A beef enchilada lunch will be served, with traditional sides. The Eldorado-Divide SWCD will need to 

know how many from your district plan to attend so they can make plans with the caterer. Please have 

someone with your District RSVP for the SWCD to Judy Thiebaud at 325-853-3535 ext. 3 or 

eldoradodivide@swcd.texas.gov.  You may also RSVP to Kendria Ray at 210-216-6299 or 

kray@tsswcb.texas.gov. Eldorado-Divide SWCD will need this head count by Tuesday, May 14, 

2024.  If possible, please mail a check to the Eldorado-Divide SWCD #247, at PO Box 459, 

Eldorado, TX  76936. This will cut down on registration time at the door. Also, if you plan to pay with 

cash, make sure that you bring the exact amount, as CHANGE WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE. 

 

 

We hope to see you on May 21, 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

                                                   

J.W. Jennings, President                                                                  

Hill Country Association of SWCDs                                                     

 

Enclosures:  Agenda 

cc:  NRCS – ASC (FO), DCs 

       District Bookkeepers 
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